Chief Executive Officer
Benalla Rural City Council
PO Box 227
BENALLA  VIC  3671


Dear Mr McIlroy
[bookmark: _GoBack]
CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED CLOSURE OF BOWERS LANE

We are aware of the proposal to close Bowers Lane on the Winton - Glenrowan Road side and advise that:

□ I/We agree with the proposal to close Bowers Road connection between the Hume Freeway and Winton - Glenrowan Road

□ I/We disagree with the proposal to close Bowers Road connection between the Hume Freeway and Winton - Glenrowan Road

The reason for our view is:








(Please attach additional sheets if required)

Do you wish to speak to the Council at the Planning and Development Committee meeting on  31 January 2018 on this matter?

□ Yes		□ No

Yours sincerely



Name:		………………………………………………	

Address:	………………………………………………

Email address:…………………………………………….

Phone number: ……………………………………………

Date: 	……………………………………………
